
 
 

  

 

 

 

  

A Present For Mary! 
 
The church celebrates the birth of 
Mary on September 8th. How 
appropriate that our Presentation 
Garden, a place of prayer and 
repose, has been rejuvenated!  
 
Two “wish list” garden benches were 
donated on which to rest and reflect. 
One of the benches is from a donor 
whose grandfather built the 
concrete/mosaic bench by hand.  
 
What a special gift and 
remembrance! The Mission of Hope 
volunteers from Strongsville, Ohio, 
did the majority of refurbishing, 
painting, and landscaping.  
 
Kathy, our parish gardener 
extraordinaire, put the finishing 
flower flourishes in the garden - icing 
on the cake! 

 


